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Points of Contacts 

President Pam Cortner  

1st V.P.  Deborah Moen  

2nd V.P. Liz Barnes  

Secretary Theresa Atkinson  

Treasurer Anne Johnson  

March  Program 
 

 QUILTO- a quilters bingo game! 

 

March Workshops 
 

Community Services Workshop for quilts and stocking kits (March 18) 
 

Ricky Tim’s Convergence quilts by Kaye Joachim  (March 25) 

March 

Door Prizes Hostess 

Barbi Ouellette 
Janet Kinner 
Anne Marie Wilkerson 

Sharon Jacobs 
Margaret Jacobs 
Janet Kinner 
Sonja Wolniewicz 

Mark Your Calendars 
March 4—-Board Meeting / Sit-n-Sew 
March 11—General Meeting  
March 18— Community Service workshop 
March 25—Workshop 

Thanks to all the ladies who don't sign up but still provide us with delicious things to 
eat and also door prizes!!  Also, thanks to you also for all your help in the kitchen. 
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March 
Birthdays 

 
Sharon Kidd  4 
Marie Robert  7 

Addie Lowry  12 
Christina Belcher 19 
Anne Johnson 22 
Pat Silkebaken 22 
Gina White  22 
 Millie Brazil  27 
Pat Ferrell  27 
Janet Kinner  27 
Sonja Wolniewicz 31 

 
 

     

February Attendance 
 
  44 members 
     2 new members:  Karen Melson and Cindy Vines 
  _______ 
   46 TOTAL 
 

February’s strips were won by Pam 
Cortner. 
March’s strip club will be green. 

UFO for March is 
#3 

Thank You! 
 
At the January meeting Doreen Hoyt donated 50 
door prize tickets to our attendees. Doreen makes so 
many community quilts for us, and she asked if she 
could share her tickets.  Doreen thank you for all 
those quilts and the tickets.  

Please add to your Membership: 
 
Karen Melson 
 
Cindy Vines 

 
Row by Row - the row you picked 
up at the February meeting is due at 
the April general meeting. No Row 
by Row for March 
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     March President’s Note 
 

  We continue to welcome new members at each meeting and 
enjoy hearing about how they came to try our guild functions. 
Cindy Vines and Karen Melson were the most recent to join us 
and I thank Sherry Kruschke and Peggy Murrell for inviting them. 
  I want to remind our members again that we have 6 new ma-
chines in the storeroom for your use during Sit & Sew, Workshop 
and Community Service days if your machine is too heavy to 
bring. Don’t let the weight of your home sewing machine keep 
you from joining us at these social gatherings.  
   Our Program this month is QUILTO, the quilting version of BIN-
GO. GREEN is the color for Strip Club/Friendship Blocks and the 
UFO is #3. 
   Don’t forget we have added the third Thursday to our calendar 
for Community Service endeavors. Talk with Linda about what 
she has planned each month and how you can help. 
   March 20 is National Quilting Day and LaLani has the Strip 
Twist pattern for us to enjoy a day of fun, food and fellowship. 
Get with LaLani to sign up for the potluck and to secure a pat-
tern. We will be there from 9 – 4. All of our socials are open to 
the public so let your friends know. And remember we have the 6 
machines in the storeroom. 
   March 25 is Kaye’s workshop on Ricky Tim’s Convergence 
Quilts. See Kaye for more information. 
  As always, I appreciate everyone who helps in addition to the 
Board and Coordinators for making all of our activities run 
smoothly. 
        Pam 
    


